
 

Circular Letter no: 2024/00017 
Page 1 of 1 

  

DATED:     25 SEPTEMBER 2024 

TO:    ALL EMPLOYER PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:    MIBCO OPERATIONAL TIMES FOR TWO-POT SYSTEM 

ASSISTANCE 

PRIORITY:   HIGH 

Please be informed, the operational times for employee assistance with the Two-Pot 

System at MIBCO offices will be as follows: 

• Monday to Friday: 08:30 AM – 15:30 PM 

During these hours, MIBCO staff members are available to provide support and answer 

any questions regarding the Two-Pot System, employee registration and withdrawals.  

MIBCO encourages employees to visit within these times to ensure prompt and efficient 

assistance. 

Employers are kindly requested to share this information with all employees. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
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